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Senator Cash (Written) asked: 
 
Has the department or the minister met with or had discussions with 
Malaysian officials since the release of the Houston Report? Has there been 
any correspondence or any contact at all? At what level? Have there been 
any side meetings at international conferences with Malaysian officials to 
progress the previously failed five for one swap been resurrected. If so when, 
if not, why not? 
 
 
Answer: 
Yes. The former Minister for Immigration and Citizenship, the Hon Brendan 
O’Connor MP and senior departmental officers have had contact with 
Malaysia on the Arrangement and the recommendations of the Expert Panel. 
Contact will continue including through joint working groups on people 
smuggling and immigration related issues. 
 
 


